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The November Meeting - The Upcoming December Meeting

Upcoming Events

The November Meeting

An aircraft related video, supplied by 
Louis Marcon, showed the construction 
of a full-scale WWI SPAD replica was 
shown from 7 to 7:30.

Arthur Deane called the meeting to 
order and called on Rudi Reinhard for the 
Swap Shop report.  Admissions, 50/50 and 
concessions were all up.  Table sales were 
up as well.  It looks like we did very well.  
Thanks to all who helped.  There were 
plenty of you and it made things run very 
smoothly!  Thanks to one and all.

We all thanked Rudi for his hard work 
and putting this event together for years 
and years.

Lynn Morgan told everyone that our 
2014 application is on the Web site.  Dues 
are due no later than March 5, the March 
meeting.

Mike Russell noted we now pay $30 
for our meeting place.  He also gave the 
treasurer’s report.  If you ever have 
questions regarding the club’s financies, 
please contact the club treasurer or any 

officer.  He also noted the generous 
donation by Jon Quisenberry when he 
donated his plane items to the club. Ken 
Myers sold items for the club.  He also 
thanked the club for allowing him to be 
treasurer.

Arthur noted that we ended the year 
having a slight surplus.

Bruce Ferns noted that most of the 
things at the field have been put away.

Bill Brown thanked all the mowing 
team members for their hard work and 
dedication.

Jim Lapham is going to winterize our 
field equipment.
 Arthur opened nominations.  
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To change your email address contact Ken Myers at 
kmyersefo@mac.com

The 2014 membership application is available at the 
club Web site, 

http://www.midwestrcsociety.org, 
for downloading with the link on the homepage.

IMPORTANT: Channels 36 & 56 May NOT be used 
at the 7 Mile Rd. Field

Upcoming Events

December 4, Wednesday, Midwest monthly meeting, 
EAA building, Mettetal Airport, video at 7, meeting 7:30  
Annual share a dessert and social meeting.  Bring an 
indoor plane or chopper to fly as well, as we will indoor 
fly in the large maintenance hangar once again.
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The Next Meeting:
Date: Wednesday, Dec. 4, 2013

 Time: 7 p.m. video, 7:30 meeting, indoor flying
Place: EAA building, Mettetal Airport, Plymouth
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Directors: Bill Brown Sr., Rich Sievert, Jim Lapham

Field Mowing Bill Brown Sr
Field maintenance Brusce Ferns
Equipment Maintenance Jim Lapham

 A vote was taken and all were elected 
unanimously.
 The official meeting was adjorned and the 
members migrated to the large maintenance hangar 
for indoor flying.  It went very well.  Unfortunately 
the lighting didn’t allow for pictures to capture the 
fun.

The Upcoming December Meeting 

 The Wednesday, December 4 meeting will be 
our traditional dessert and social gathering and will 
include indoor flying in the big maintenance hanger.
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